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14 year old angler wins Whisperwood Bass tournament 

 

The August Whisperwood Bass tournament was held from 8/20/11 

through 8/26/11 and this year’s tournament was another exciting 

and fun filled event.  Undaunted by Whisperwood seasoned anglers 

or the event, Rachel did what she and her Dad, Arnie have been 

doing for years at Whisperwood in August, catch bass.  This year 

however, Rachel’s Friday night heroics with her 21.75 inch, 6 pound 

bass, won her the coveted, largemouth bass division championship. 

 

The anglers worked hard during the week for their fish and the 

conditions varied from calm to windy, dry to rain but plenty of bass 

in the 18 to 19 inch range were caught.  Rick’s 20”, 5 pound bass 

caught Tuesday morning was looking good until the last hours of 

Friday night.  Rachel’s consistent bass catching ability certainly 

makes her one of Whisperwood’s top anglers. 

 

Mike and Russ were the smallmouth division champions with their 17 inch beauties and Ned received “Fisherman of the week” 

for his quantity of quality bass in the 3 and 4 pound range.  … More details …   

 

Click here to read Russ’s comments on the Whisperwood forum: 

 

   
 

       
 

September is a beautiful time of year in Maine and we still have cabins available.  Whether you fish or take in some of the many 
activities in the Belgrade area, the warm days and cool nights will fill your September days with wonderful memories. 

Please give us a call and make your reservations.  Off season rates apply. 

 

 

 

Your hosts and thank you, 
 

 
Doug & Candee McCafferty 
www.Whisperwoodlodge.com  
info@Whisperwoodlodge.com 
Belgrade, ME 
(207) 465-3983 
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